
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I have been asked to write a letter of recommendation for 
Dryden Fuoco to assist with his pursuit of playing baseball at the university/collegiate 
level in the fall of 2024. 
 
I had the pleasure of coaching Dryden as a part of our Delta Tigers 15U Bantam Prep 
program during the 2020/2021 season. The Tigers captured Provincial Gold that 
summer. Dryden played a significant role on this team as our starting 1B and clean-up 
hitter. 
 
Dryden is the type of player coach’s dream of. He is the type of player whose 
consistently strong work ethic helps to raise the level of his teammates. Dryden is 
very coachable, soaking up every ounce of information he could get out of our coaching 
staff during his time with us. He is always the first one to the field and the 
last to leave. He is a hard-nosed, do anything it takes to help the team type of player. 
 
I strongly recommend Dryden Fuoco as a potential recruit for your program. If you need 
any additional information, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cam Frick 
Head Coach & GM 
Delta Bantam Blue Jays 
deltabantambluejays@gmail.com 
604.366.4584 
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